
THE NATIONAL AIR COUNCIL 

Notice 

Change of Address 

As of November 1 3 The National Air Council 

will move its offices from the Empire State Building , 

New York 1, N.Y. to 280 Madison Avenue, New York 16 , 

N.Y. The new quarters are located at 40th Street and 

Madison Avenue. 

A change will also be made in the Council's 

telephone listing, the new number being MUrray Hill 

6-3950. 
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